What’s Right at

Coffeen School?

February 1, 2019

Principal's Message

| hope everyone stayed warm the two "Cold Days" this week! The month of February | will be going into
classrooms with a lesson about "Following Your Heart". We are joining in the challenge to collect soda
tabs in memory of Layton Pezold for Ronald McDonald House. Thank you for all you do to support our
kiddos!

<3 Mrs. Gutierrez

February Important Dates

o 15th- School Improvement Early out 11:30
o 18th- President's Day No School
o 26th- Coffee Break @ 8:15 or 1:30

This and That

ASK- The after school program will be changing to Monday-Thursday only. Look for a letter about
this.

Layton's Legacy soda tabs- Classrooms are competing in the soda tab challenge. Please send in
your tabs until April.

Yearbook- You can order yearbooks online this year. Order forms went home last week. They need
to be returned by February 22nd.

Penny War- We will be starting a penny war to collect money for our benches through the recycled
caps. More info to come.....
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